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A PARENT-CHILD CENTER




P.O. Box 6106, San Mateo, CA 94401

(650) 348-0736

[Month DD, YYYY]
[Business Name]
[Business Address]

[Business City, State ZIP]

Dear Friend:

Little Wonders, a Parent-Child Center, is a non-profit, non-sectarian cooperative that provides a nurturing learning environment for approximately 150 families on the Peninsula. Within our co-op format, parents attend classes with their children, who range in age from three months to three years. They learn about various parenting methods and styles, child development, and begin to build community with other parents. Little Wonders is funded through tuition, and several other fundraising initiatives. These additional fundraising initiatives are very important as we strive to keep our tuition affordable to all income groups. We hold a balloon auction at our All School Meeting and two silent auctions at our annual Halloween Party and School Picnic. These auctions are our main opportunity to raise the funds needed to operate our school and provide this valuable resource to the community.

We are asking business members of our community for donations of goods, services, or cash for our fundraiser auctions. These events are a fabulous opportunity for our 150 families, plus alumni and friends, to become acquainted with you and your business. You will receive recognition at our event on a huge donor poster, and of course, a tax-deductible receipt.

With your support, Little Wonders can continue to provide this vital educational experience for families in our community. We appreciate your consideration of our request and hope you will choose to help.

Sincerely,

Maggie Ball
Program Director 
Tax ID #: 94-3212702
